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Sharing the Fun at The Jungle Waterpark 

 
The Jungle Waterpark (JWP), which is a Business Unit of PT Bakrieland Development Tbk 
(Bakrieland), and under the coordination of PT Graha Andrasentra Propertindo Tbk (GAP), held a 
CSR event in the form of sharing with the surrounding community on 24 January 2023. This time, 
JWP invited youngster and administrators of the Al-Quran Tahfiz Islamic Boarding School located 
in Bogor to attend JWP. Apart from being entertained with various games with prizes, children are 
invited to swim and enjoy various water rides. 
 
For Bakrieland, this activity in an implementation of Corporate Sustainability on “It’s About the  
People” pillar, specifically on the development of local communities in the religion field. 
 

 


